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Gentet, Matthias

From: London ePlanning <e-london@historicengland.org.uk>
Sent: 04 October 2018 14:07
To: Dempsey, Matthew
Cc: Planning
Subject: RE: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2018/4745/L
Attachments: When HE should be consulted April 2015.pdf

Dear Matthew 
 
Thank you for your email of 02 October 2018 regarding the above applications for listed building consent. 
On the basis of the information provided, we do not consider that it is necessary for this application to be 
notified to Historic England under the relevant statutory provisions, details of which are attached. If the 
proposals meet the criteria attached you may need to consult us on the Listed Building Consent application 
rather than the planning.  
 
If you consider that this application does fall within one of the relevant categories, or you have other reasons 
for seeking our advice, please contact us to discuss your request. If we do not hear from you within five 
working days we will assume this application should not have been sent to us. 
 
This response relates to designated heritage assets only. If the proposals meet the Greater London 
Archaeological Advisory Service's published consultation criteria we recommend that you seek their view 
as specialist archaeological adviser to the local planning authority. 
 
The full GLAAS consultation criteria are on our webpage at the following link: 
https://www.historicengland.org.uk/services-skills/our-planning-services/greater-london-archaeology-
advisory-service/our-advice  
 
Kind regards  
 
Miriam  
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Dempsey, Matthew [mailto:Matthew.Dempsey@Camden.gov.uk]  
Sent: 02 October 2018 15:58 
To: London ePlanning 
Subject: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2018/4745/L 
 
Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2018/4745/L 
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This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. 
This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and 
delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice 
here<http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement> which tells you how we store and process the data we 
hold about you and residents. 


